
    
       

  
  

  
    
  

      

Construction Activities Update—Street Paving Improvements
Canada Boulevard Infrastructure Improvements and Adjacent Streets Project

October 20, 2014
October 27, 2014
November 11, 2014
November 5 & 10, 2014
November, December, January
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Construction Activities Update—Street Paving Improvements 
Canada Boulevard Infrastructure Improvements and Adjacent Streets Project 

The City’s contractor, Sully-Miller Contracting Company, is currently finalizing preparations for street paving along Canada Boulevard, between the northerly and southerly merge with Verdugo Rd. 

The following is a timeline for that work: 
• October 20, 2014 – start of pavement grinding on Canada, a 4-5 day process, lane reductions with minor delays to cross traffic 
• October 27, 2014 – base paving via Cold In-Place Pavement Recycling on Canada, a 4-5 day process, lane reductions with significant delays up to an hour for cross traffic 
• November 11, 2014 – surface paving on Canada, a 4-5 day process, start date of surface paving is tentative and depends on curing time of base paving 
• November 5 & 10, 2014 – slurry seal on side streets between Canada and the Verdugo Wash, streets will be closed for the day, please turn off sprinklers 
• November, December, January – work will continue on Glorietta and Ramona. The contractor will clean up the work site during the holiday weeks to be presentable. 

During this period we request the following: 
• Use alternate streets when possible. Detour signs will be installed 
• Leave early if possible – before 7:00AM from October 27-31 
• Allow additional travel time for delays, which may be as long as an hour 
• Turn off sprinklers from November 1 to November 11 

You will receive a 3-day door hanger notice from the contractor with the specific dates, locations, and restrictions, when the work is adjacent to your house. 

You may contact Kevin Carter, Project Manager at (818) 937-8256 or via email kcarter@glendaleca.gov for more information. Additional information and a map can be found on 
the project webpage: http://bitly.com/1wz9mFB 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to improve Glendale’s public infrastructure. 

Respectfully, 

Roubik Golanian, P.E. 
Director of Public Works 

http://bitly.com/1wz9mFB
mailto:kcarter@glendaleca.gov
www.glendaleca.gov


  
  

 
    

  

 
  

    
   

        

      

    

   
       

   
      

  

     

City Of Glendale 
Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 
633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Glendale, CA 91206-4310 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
Construction Period: 

February 2014 - January 2015 

Temporary Impacts may include: 

• Traffic Delays • No Parking on Streets 

• Limited Access • Driveway Closures 

• Road Closures and/or Detours 

Another improvement project 
brought to you by the City of Glendale. 

Mayor Zareh Sinanyan 

Council Members Paula Devine, Ara Najarian, Laura 

Friedman, Dave Weaver 

@MyGlendale #MyGlendale 




